
                                                                                                                                        October 24, 2019

Ms. J. Madden,
Chair
Accessibility Advisory Committee
City of London
Ontario, Canada

Subject: Committee Resignation Guy Ashford-Smith

Dear Jackie,

It is with regret that I feel I must tender my resignation from this committee.

I felt at the time of applying that I could juggle the schedule of my medical treatments 
to be able to attend the meetings required.  This has not been possible.  I do have some flexibility in 
treatment times but I do not have control on my energy level as a result of these treatments.

I have enjoyed the brief time I have spent on this committee and I feel I have learned a lot.  I think it 
will better for all if you can find a candidate who can better serve the needs on the committee.

Please let me know if you require any more information in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Guy Ashford-Smith

c.c. J. Bunn, Committee Clerk, City of London


